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Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

Monday 30th June 2014 

 

 

Headlines 
 

 

• Next Partnership meeting Wednesday 9th July 2014.  Hardenhuish School 
 

• Next Multi Agency Forum (MAF) Thursday 26th June 2014.  Stanley Park 
 

• Chippenham Games – Tuesday 24th and Wednesday 25th June 2014 at Stanley Park. 
Olympic Legacy Event,  
All 21 schools in the Chippenham Community Area are involved and this year the event 
is being delivered in partnership with Chippenham Town Council, Chippenham Area 
Board and support from the local business community.  500+ children experience an 
off-site sporting carousel at the specialist provision offered by Stanley Park with the 
children working in mixed teams with those whom they are due to attend the same 
secondary school.  The event forges links with local community organisations, sports 
clubs and coaches to promote youth engagement in physical activity and Young Sports 
Leaders from the 3 secondary schools lead activities, act as role models and 
experience the benefits of volunteering. 

• Chippenham’s Children and Young People’s Parliament – Whales and Dolphins 
Alive Project! 
Working alongside Whales and Dolphins Conservation whose head office is abased in 
Chippenham, the children have been working really hard decorating their Dolphins and 
learning about the impact of litter on the environment and especially in our oceans.  We 
are planning (with the support of the Town Council) an exhibition of work in the Yelde 
Hall in Chippenham throughout the summer holidays and would welcome as many 
people as possible to come and see what we have been up too. 

• Governor Training 
Governors attended the last Partnership training event on Tuesday 17th June.  
Accounting and Budgeting support was attended by 10 governors across the 
Partnership and gave an insight into basic schools finance.  The training was again well 
received and all those who attended felt it was very worthwhile.   
We are currently looking at a programme of training for 2014/2015 

• Mental Health consultation with PCAMHS (Primary Children and Adolescent Mental 
Health Service), next session is Tuesday 1st July 2014 for school staff to discuss issues 
around Mental Health, held at Hardenhuish School. 
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